
ELECTRICAL 

SAFETY RECALL 

Pelican Flashlight Battery Packs 

3319 Battery Pack for the Pelican 3315R and 3315R-RA Flashlights 

IDENTIFICATION: Model numbers 3315R, 3315R-RA and battery number 3319 - 
available for sale from January 2016 to September 2019. 

Consumers should check the part number on the original packaging or check the part 
number on the light logo area or on the wrap/sleeve of the battery (shown above).  

DEFECT: The battery pack, for the Flashlights, could cause a short that could cause 
the flashlight to overheat, melt or catch on fire. 

HAZARD: If the Battery Pack overheats, melts or catches fire, this poses a fire 
hazard and a threat of property damage or personal injury. 

WHAT TO DO: Consumers should stop using the products and contact Pelican for a 
replacement Battery Pack. 

For further information about the recall, visit http://www.pelican.com/3315R-recall-au 

CONTACT DETAILS: For further information, contact Pelican by phone on 
02 4367 7022 (Monday to Friday 8.30AM to 5PM AEST) or email 
info.australia@pelican.com. 

See www.productsafety.gov.au for 

Australian product recall information 
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